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MEETING: 

DATE: 

PURPOSE: 

PARTICIPANTS: 

s 0 4 

SCHEDULE PROPOSAL ~ 
DATE: 12/30/74 
FROM: Dr. Robert A. Gol win 
VIA: Warren S. Rustand 

A luncheon-seminar with 3 outside guests and 6 senior 
White House Staff. 

12 noon - January 11, 1975 

To have a broad discussion of the state of the nation--our 
present situation and our future possibilities- -to be of 
maximum assistance to the President at the time when 
the "State of the Union" Message is beginning to be put,. 
in final form. 

The guests should join the President in thinking about, 
analyzing, and discussing where we are as a nation, 
what our chief opportunities and dangers, and where 
we should be striving to go from here. 

A. I recommend inviting: 

1. Irving Kristol, Professor of Urban Values, New York 
University and Editor of The Public Interest. 

2. Martin Feldstein, Professor of Economics, 
Harvard University. 

3. Bryce Harlow 

4. The Vice President 

5. Robert Hartmann 

6. Donald Rumsfeld 

7. Alan Greenspan 

8. Milton Friedman 

I 
9. Robert A • Goldwi.n 

• 
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FORMAT: 

-2-

I recommend that we use the Solarium for this 
luncheon-seminar. It is informal and comfortable, 
and 'l.'e would not have to move from room to room 
during the luncheon. 

PRESS COVERAGE: White House photographer. 
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